
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

30th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y4 children, 
 
 
 

Y4 YEAR GROUP PERFORMANCE OF ‘THE EMERALD CROWN’ 
 

THURSDAY 13th FEBRUARY 9.15am IN THE SCHOOL HALL 
 
Please join us as we perform our musical story telling how the tranquillity of the rainforest is being 
shattered by deforestation. The children have been busy learning their lines, discussing costumes and 
practising dances. Hopefully, you will have heard them singing the songs at home too!  
 
 
We have decided to keep costumes and props very simple. Your child will need to bring their bits and 
pieces (in a named bag) to school by Monday 10th February. 
 
_____________________ will need: 
 
 

     
   
 

     
 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 
Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you all on the 13th. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
Mrs Purdom, Mrs Wymer, Mrs Smith, Mrs Smith, Ms Reasbeck and Mrs Drury 


